
Thirteenth meeting of the Standing Committee on Finance

Report back agenda item 5: 2016 biennial assessment and overview of climate 
finance flows

• The SCF had rich discussions on the first order draft of the technical report of the 2016 
BA and the outline and elements of the summary and recommendations. 

• The SCF members noted a number of areas that require further technical discussions. 

Next steps
• Technical discussions on the first order draft of the technical report will continue at the 

second BA technical meeting on 21 July.
• The SCF is invited to provide written comments on the first order draft and the outline 

of the summary and recommendations, including views on possible recommendations 
by 15 August. 

• The technical team will prepare the final draft of the technical report intersessionally.
• Following comments received from SCF members by 15 August, the BA co-facilitators, 

with the support of the secretariat, will prepare a draft summary and recommendations 
intersessionally and circulate it to the SCF for further consideration. The co-facilitators 
will convene webinars as necessary.


